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6 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

With the recent announcement from the government I just wanted to confirm with you that we will 

continue to run off site outdoor activities during the lockdown period. This is because providers can 

continue, as it is classed as educational provision and activities are part of the course. Our off site 

activities will continue for Y11 on a Monday A and Y10 on a Tuesday B. The students are remaining in 

their year group bubbles and we will continue to operate within covid government guidelines: 

• PE, sport, music, dance and drama lessons can continue in line with the current guidance – 

during school time. 

• Schools are able to work with external organisations for curricular activities where they are 

satisfied that it is safe to do so. 

Thank you for your continued support and we want our students to get the best experience from 

studying these amazing courses. 

Regards, 

Mr Child 
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